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I	would	like	to	see	Australia	move	towards	a	renewable	energy	future	by	
supporting	a	fair	price	for	solar;	by	having	a	feed-in	tariff	increasing	in	line	with	
wholesale	electricity	and	regulated	and	representing	the	true	value	of	solar.	The	
majority	of	users	would	install	roof	top	solar	if	it	was	respected	and	valued.	
	
Marjorie	Allen		
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